
 

 
 

 
TOWN OF BAY BULLS 

DISCRETIONARY NOTICE 
 

 
The Town of Bay Bulls is in receipt of a Business Application to operate a  Mental Health 
Counselling Clinic located at Civic No. 151 Southside Road. The property is located within 
the Mixed Development (MD) Land Use Zone of the Bay Bulls Development Regulations, 
and the use is listed as a discretionary use. This application is processed in accordance 
with Regulations 32 and 90 of the Bay Bulls Development Regulations.   
 
Any person, group or corporation who wish to comments on this development 
application, are asked to contact the Town Office in writing.  
 
The deadline for written comments shall be Friday, January 10, 2025, at 1:30 p.m. 
 
More information may be obtained by contacting: 

 
Ashley Wakeham, Town Manager 
Town of Bay Bulls 
P.O. Box 70 
Bay Bulls, NL A0A 1C0 
Tel: (709) 334-3454 
E-mail: awakeham@townofbaybulls.com  
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